
CCCPE 
 
 
 
Good morning everyone and welcome back to what may prove to be a very trying 
year for Physical Education and Athletics. Since the language in Title 5 
repeatability is in the process of being changed for a Fall 2013 
implementation, we, CCCPE, are holding two meetings to help with the 
transition. 
 
SOUTHERN MEETING: Our first meeting will be in Southern California at Long 
Beach College on Friday, September 28th. At this meeting, we will be 
discussing changes to curriculum, TOP codes and changes to course TOP codes, 
the effect on athletics and "families" of courses. This meeting is scheduled 
to run from 11:00 to approximately 3:00 or 4:00 and will be preceded by the 
inaugural meeting of the Political Action Committee, a new CCCPE committee. 
We would like to get a head count, so if you are planning on attending, 
please contact Karen Kane (kkane@lbcc.edu<mailto:kkane@lbcc.edu>). Lunch will 
be provided by CCCPE for those who RSVP to Karen. Bring your laptops and any 
curriculum questions you might have. 
 
 
NORTHERN MEETING: The North meeting will be at Folsom Lake College on Friday, 
October 5th at 11:00. Same agenda as above with the exception of the PAC 
committee. Contact Kim Harrel to RSVP 
(harrelk@flc.losrios.edu<mailto:harrelk@flc.losrios.edu>) for lunch 
reservations. 
 
WEB PAGE:  I don't know how many of you have visited our web page yet 
(http://www.cccpek.org<http://www.cccpek.org/>) but its up and running and 
has a ton of information. The membership tab will allow you to update your 
membership, the resource page has many articles and helpful hints, and the 
changes to the constitution. Please read over the constitution and be ready 
to vote at the Fall CCCAA/CCCPE meeting in October. 
 
The CCCPE blog is also up and running. Feel free to post a comment. If you 
have a new blog topic, you can email me at: 
schroederrich@fhda.edu<mailto:schroederrich@fhda.edu> and I'll post it. 
 
FALL CCCAA/CCCPE MEETING:  Save the dates - October 30 to November 2 for the 
annual fall CCCAA/CCCPE meeting at the Hilton Orange County. Go to 
(http://www.cccaasports.org) for information. 
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